
 
 
 
 

June 11, 2018 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: Notice of Ownership Change of Legacy Long Distance International, Inc. to Jail Education 

Solutions, Inc. dba Edovo 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find the original of this letter submitted on behalf of Legacy Long Distance 
International, Inc. and Jail Education Solutions, Inc. dba Edovo.  This filing notifies the Commission that 
the transfer of control as described in the notice filed on April 7, 2017 was consummated on May 3, 
2018. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sharon R. Warren 
 
Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 
 
cc: Curtis Brown (Via Email) – Legacy 
 Brian Hill (Via Email) – Edovo  
 Valerie Hedge (Via Email) - Edovo 
tms: SDx1701a 
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